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From: Stonewall <newslettex@xxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx>
Sent: 11 September 2019 10:38
To:
Subject: Sorry, the previous email may not have been for you
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Dear ,  

 

Yesterday you may have accidentally received an email from us regarding our MP action. 

 

We sent the email to more people than intended as it was only meant to go to people who 

had taken the MP action in support of trans equality. 

 

If you have not taken the action, please ignore our previous email. 

 

For those of you who took the action and received a reply from their MP, please fill in the 

questionnaire.   

 

If you still want to take action in England, Wales or Scotland – feel free to do so. 

 

We apologise for the confusion. 

 

Many thanks, 

Stonewall Campaigns team  
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You are receiving this email because you are a valued Stonewall supporter and 

we’d like to keep you updated on our campaigns and events.ac 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Stonewall Equality Ltd. 

192 St John Street 

London, EC1V 4JY  

United Kingdom 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

To change how you receive these emails update your preferences 

To stop receiving emails like this one unsubscribe from this list 

To stop receiving all communications from Stonewall, including all emails, 

please contact newsletter@stonewall.org.uk  

 

For details on how we use, manage and protect your information, please visit 

our website. 

  

  

 




